
Are you interested in being our new deputy headteacher?  
 

We are in Year 6 and we are very proud of our school. We are looking for a very special person to be our 
deputy headteacher – could it be you? 
 
We want our deputy headteacher to: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

If you want to be part of our school community, we hope this will help you decide if you are the person we 
are looking for. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Head boy, head girl and prefects at St Aidan’s CE Primary School. 

Be thoughtful , kind 
and caring 

Be yourself 

Be smart 

Be mindful of our school 
and community 

Be supportive to teachers, 
children and everyone in our 

school 

Always be there if we need 
you 

Be helpful 

Have a good sense of 
humour 


